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A board meeting was held on October 7th. To discuss the future of the group. It has been very 

difficult to keep any continuity with no meetings during the epidemic. We have had no news from the 

Greece Town Hall as to when they will open for meetings. Board members are currently pursuing other 

venues to meet. In the meantime, we have some orders of business to take care of. 

*   It was decided by the Board, that dues would be waived until 2022 as there were no group activities 

during the COVID pandemic. 

*     The Board has proposed, that when the post COVID meeting schedule is resumed, that all our 

meetings, demo’s etc. be held in the daytime from 1 to 4pm in the afternoon. Please vote Yes or 

No to this proposal by email ASAP to Terry Brooks at  tapabrooks@gmail.com 

 *    The membership was recently asked to vote to institute a calendar year of January to December for 

all group functions. This was carried unanimously. 

The current Board of Directors, with their terms of office as of June 2021, is as follows: 

Eleanor Milborrow (Chairperson) 2019 – 2022 

Cheryl Riley    2018 – 2021 * (term completed) 

Debra Cooper    2018 – 2021 *   (term completed) 

Terry Brooks    2018 – 2021 *   (term completed) 

Juanita Link    2019 – 2022 

Betsy Ogles (Board secretary)  2020 – 2023 

Al Bergersen (SRAG President) non-voting Board member except in the case of a tied vote. 

*     Recently the membership was asked to nominate their choice for Board members for the three 

vacant slots (created by the completed terms of office*). Those nominated and willing to serve are: 

Debra Cooper, Terry Brooks, Anne McCune, Chris Whiting.  

Please vote for any three of the above by email ASAP to Terry Brooks,  
tapabrooks@gmail.com 

mailto:tapabrooks@gmail.com


The results of this election will be published in the next newsletter. The new Board of Directors will 

commence their terms of office on January 1st. 2022 

*************************************************************************** 

We need a secretary for the general meetings, whenever they start up again. Their duty would be to 

record the minutes of the business meetings prior to the program. Please consider volunteering for this 

position.  

****************************************************************************** 

As soon as the venue and timing for the post COVID meetings is determined, it will be conveyed to the 

membership. If there are any questions or concerns regarding the current situation with SRAG, feel free 

to contact Al or any member of the Board. 

 

Eleanor Milborrow has 6 paintings in a show at the Parma Public Library in Hilton through the 

month of October. 

Other stuff 

Garage sale at the Memorial Art Gallery October14 – 17 

Fine Craft Show at the Memorial Art Gallery  November 5 – 7 

 
 Reminder: If you are shopping at Rochester Art Supply, let the person who checks you out know that 
you are a member of SRAG and ask that your purchase be credited to our group. After $1,000 is spent, 
Rochester Art Supply will credit SRAG 5%.  
 

********************************************************************************** 

 

Please vote on the two items above as soon as possible so that we 

may determine the future Board membership and enable the Board to 

finalize the future program dates, time, and place.  

 

.  

 

 


